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Kinlou Road 0.1 Mile West of the Clay County Line 

in Marion County 
 

Kinmundy – The Illinois Department of Transportation today announced that Kinlou Road 0.1 

mile west of the Clay County Line will be closed to all traffic beginning Tuesday, July 6, 2021, 

weather permitting.  This work is necessary to replace the existing structure over a tributary to 

Skillet Fork Creek.  Kinlou Road is expected to be reopened in early August 2021. 

 

Motorists will need to find an alternate route during this closure.  Drivers are urged to pay close 

attention to construction signage and watch for changing conditions, obey the posted speed 

limits, and refrain from using mobile devices. 

 

The contractor on this project is Sierra Bravo Contractors, LLC, of Sesser, Illinois. 

 

For IDOT District 8 updates, follow us on Twitter at @IDOTDistrict8 or view area construction 

details on IDOT’s traveler information map on GettingAroundIllinois.com.  
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